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Hello

I am very concerned by the proposals for the roads at Stonehenge. It is becoming more obvious that the
whole area around Stonehenge is important to archeology and to the heritage of the country. Anything to protect
the area and enable further archeological investigation would be beneficial. The potential for future visitors,
tourists, and UK citizens should be considered, with the protection of the whole site a priority.

Yours sincerely
Michael Tracey
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